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Let us move forward on removing beavers as a predatory species in Oregon!  They 

are critical to the health of native ecosystems and without them the state will be 

poorer, both ecologically and economically. This legislation makes sound scientific 

sense and should become law. Let’s do what’s best for our state, including all 

species.  


